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Transport for NSW is upgrading Killara Station as 
part of the Transport Access Program to make it 
easier for everyone to access, including people 
with a disability or limited mobility, parents/carers 
with prams and customers with luggage.   

What work are we doing?  

During October, we will be: 

• continuing work on station facilities, 
including the station building 

• upgrading Werona Avenue’s footpath and 
landscaping  

• completing work on the new bridge 

• installing tactile ground surface indicators 
on platforms (see image over the page) 

• carrying out electrical work in the station 
building and footbridge. 

When we will be working? 

Working hours are Monday to Friday, 7am to 6pm, 
and Saturday 8am to 1pm. 

We will notify residents and businesses in 
advance if we need to work outside these times. 
Any directly impacted residents will be contacted 
in advance of the work. 

 

 

 

 

 

Out of hours night work  

Night work is planned for Wednesday 4 October 
from 6pm to 7am, weather permitting for line 
marking along Werona Avenue. Night work is also 
planned for up to two nights between Monday 9 
and Friday 13 October. Activities during this 
period will include formwork stripping, concreting 
and downpipe work within the station. 

What will this mean for you? 

We will use various equipment, including rattle 
guns, excavators, generators, elevated work 
platforms, tipper concrete trucks, and powered 
hand tools. 

Managing our impacts 

The project will minimise impacts from our work 
on the community and the environment by: 

• fencing work areas to ensure safety and 
security 

• reducing noise disruption as much as possible 
by turning off equipment when not in use and 
using non-tonal reversing beepers. 

Powell Street access point 

The Sydney Trains access point at Powell Street 
is used by construction and rail workers for safe 
entry to railway tracks and temporary storage 
during construction and weekends when trains 
are not running.  
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Transport for NSW acknowledges the people of the Darug and Guringai Nations as the 
Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and 
present.  
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•  Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 684 490  

24-hour Construction Response Line 
1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 
transport.nsw.gov.au/killara 
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Above: Resurfaced Platform 1 and 2. 
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